
DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL – BALLABHGARH 
 
Ref : DAVPS/BLB/2015/        Dated : 9th April 2015 
 

“A dream does not become reality through magic; 

it takes sweat, determination & hard work.” 
 

Dear Parent 
 

We take great pleasure in extending warm welcome to you all to the new academic session         
2015-16.  I, on behalf of all school staff extend my heartiest welcome to all new students who 
have joined the DAV family.  DAV is the best chain of schools in India which runs more than 
800 schools and colleges under the flagship of Sh. Punam Suri, the President DAV College 
Managing Committee and Arya Pradeshik Pratinidhi Sabha New Delhi.  Today DAV has become 
a brand name amongst the top-notch educational institutions.  Thousands of DAV students have 
earned name and fame in almost every sphere of life.  They are successful politicians, actors, 
sports persons, singers, scientists, journalists etc. Some of the famous personalities are Kalpana 
Chawla, Kapil Dev, Sharukh Khan, Ayushman Khurana,  Kangana Ranaut,  Vidhu Vinod Chopra,                
I.K. Gujral etc. DAV feels proud on all its alumni who have contributed a lot in making DAV a 
brand name.  Sh. Punam Suri, President, DAVCMC has set unimpeachable standards of integrity 
and diligence to bring DAV on the world map as an agent of social change improving lives of 
millions under one flag called DAV United.  DAV United is a platform to invite and organize 
people to let the powerful weapon of knowledge shield the nation from all vices, to unite the 
youth transforming them from DAV Alumni to DAV Pride. 
 

� We feel proud on all our achievers and scholars who have shown remarkable progress and 
results in examinations and proved their mettle.  I extend my heartfelt congratulations to all.  I 
also congratulate all those students who have improved their grades from the previous ones. Hope 
they will continue to strive for better and meet the bright future ahead.  The school feels highly 
satisfied to recognize the efforts of jubiliant and brilliant scholars in a traditional appreciation 
ceremony by garlanding them. Parents of meritorious students are also invited to witness the 
blissful moments of their ward. The date of celeb 
� ration will be intimated to parents very soon. 
 

� The First Parent Teacher Meeting of the new academic session has been scheduled on 
Saturday, 11th April 2015 from 8.30 a.m. to 11.00 a.m.  You are requested to meet all subject 
teachers to take report of your child’s response in class work / home work. In order to have better 
interaction with teachers please come to school according to the slot of timings allotted.              
Please note down the schedule of Parent Teacher Meeting of your ward according to your ward’s 
roll number. 
 

Timings       Roll No 
 

8.30 a.m to 9.20 a.m   :  1 – 20 

9.20 a.m to 10.20 a.m  :  21 – 40 

10.20 a.m – 11.00 a.m  :  41 – Last Roll No. 

 

 

 



� First cycle of Unit Test is going to start from 24th April 2015.  Make sure that your ward is 
regular to school and does his / her work according to the instructions given.  Here is the Unit 
Test schedule for your information please. 
 

DATE III IV V VI VII VIII IX X XI XII 

24/4/15 ---- --- Skt Maths S.St Eng  Maths G.Sc Chem/B.Std Eng 

27/4/15 S.St Maths G.Sc Hindi G.Sc Maths S.St Eng Maths/Bio Chem/B.Std 

1/5/15 Hindi S.St Eng S.St Hindi Skt G.Sc Hin/Skt Phy/Accts Maths/Bio 

4/5/15 G.Sc Hindi S.St G.Sc Eng S.St Hin/Skt Maths Eco Phys/Accts 

8/5/15 Eng G.SC Maths Skt Maths G,Sc Eng S.Sc Eng Optional 

11/5/15 Maths Eng Hindi Eng Skt Hindi ------- ----- Optional Eco 
 

 

� Kindly note that DAVCMC is in the process of updating all syllabus books for classes            
3,4  & 5. Due to this reason, the new books have to be reprinted. Hence the books will be 
available by 3rd week of April. Keeping in mind the interest of the students and parents, we will 
be providing photocopy of the study material to all students so that they can prepare well for the 
upcoming unit test. Same material will also be available on the school’s website 
www.davblb.ac.in . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

� “There is one thing permanent and that is change.” As informed earlier, there is a 
change in school uniform for boys and girls.   Kindly purchase the branded school uniform from 
school recommended vendor only to maintain similarity and standards.  Take time to purchase the 
new uniform of your ward but do not allow your ward to wear new uniform mixed with the old 
one. 
 
 

� School always  welcome you as  its prime and important visitors. You are kindly requested 
to follow the school decorum while visiting school campus. Always visit the school in formal 
wears. Maintaining dress decorum is must for all parents. 
 

�     Fee bills for the month of April have been issued to students of all classes. You are 
kindly requested to deposit your ward’s fee by cheque only in favour of Principal DAV Public 
School, Ballabhgarh 

 

You are also requested to acknowledge the overwhelming feelings of fear, anxiety, excitement 
due to change in section, class or school.  We at school support children to help them to adopt and 
learn to adjust with the change. Healthy attitude, positive perspective and secure environment in 
school and at home will be valuable in learning process. We solicit your co-operation with the 
school in instilling discipline and helping us to groom your child to be a good citizen and a better 
place where to be in. 
 

Let us make this year a promising one for all of us. 
 

Have a successful year ahead!! 
 

“ The world’s most successful people are known and celebrated for all different things.” 
 

With best wishes  
 
V.K.CHOPRA 
(PRINCIPAL) 
 


